THE AMERICAN LEGION
Post 194

Cameron, WI

September 5, 2013

Mr. Joseph Leschisin
Cameron School District
Cameron, Wi 54822

Dear Mr. Leschisin:
The new flag pole has been installed at the high school football field as discussed last
spring. Itis a 25 foot aluminum pole, same height as the previous pole. It will never
need to be painted and is ready for the first home game. :
A plaque will be attached stating:
Charles “Chuck” Kamrath
Memorial Flag Pole
Donated by his family
September 2013

There was no plaque on the old pole which | have stored. If the school district wants it,
please let me know so | can deliver it.

Sincerely,

P %vy-z’%@b

LaRoy Lucken
Sgt at Arms
715-225-3286



